4 Minuteman Classic

CITY OF BOSTON * MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
THOMAS M. MENINO

July 1, 1995

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend a warm welcome as you gather for the Beantown Softball
League’s Minuteman Classic Tournament. This event -- bringing over 20 teams and 500
visitors to the City of Boston this Independence Day weekend -- promises to be a great
example of both pride and sportsmanship.

During your stay with us, I invite you to share in all that the City of Boston has to
offer. Appreciate our historic treasures, admire our fine parks and museums and visit our
modern business and shopping areas. I especially urge you not to miss the Boston Pops
concert and fireworks display at the Charles River Esplanade on the Fourth of July.

Boston is proud to be a part of this event. The tournament caps off what has been
a very special and memorable 25th anniversary Boston Gay and Lesbian Pride Celebration.
I wish all of you an enjoyable weekend and competitive tournament.
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